
 

 

 

Aaryaveer Tangri 

Sydney, Australia 

28 January 2025 

Volunteering for IYSA 

 

Thank you for your volunteering effort in collecting used football boots from your friends and students  

at The King’s School, Sydney, Australia to donate to children in the Lowa Khurd village Football 

Academy which is located on the outskirts of Delhi, India.  

IYSA supports these children who are playing football in the village and they were very grateful for the 

football boots contribution during your and your parents visit in December 2024. 

The village children received over 50 pairs of football boots from your efforts. 

Thank you once again and wishing you the very best for 2025. 

      
Arup Das 

Trustee 

India Youth Soccer Association (IYSA)  

E: arupdas@indiayouthsoccer.com  

M:  +91.9810521312 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

India Youth Soccer Association (IYSA), India Habitat Centre, Core - 4A, 4th Floor, Lodhi Road, New Delhi - 110003 


